
Date : 3/4/2022 7:11:49 AM
From : "Alphonse Talarico" 
To : "Paul Dulberg" 
Subject : Re: 17LA377 Notice of service filed on 3/3/2022
 
Yes, I will check and forward to you as soon as possible.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 4, 2022, at 5:57 AM, Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net> wrote:
> 
> Dear Mt Talarico,
> 
> I noticed a Notice of service was filed on 3/3/2022.
> 
> Did you receive answers to our discovery requests?
> 
> If not, what is this notice of service for?
> 
> Thank you,
> Paul


